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The TBE Men's Club invites you to the inaugural session of Hearing Men's Voices on Thursday, March 18, at 7:30 pm. The topic for discussion will focus on "Navigating Family Relationships During COVID."

With the advent of the pandemic, men have had to simultaneously work from home, help their wives, participate in their children's daily care and education, and provide assistance for elder or disabled family members. For many men, this upheaval in their pre-COVID routines and responsibilities has often been overwhelming and frustrating, fueled by the anxiety over the virus itself. At this session, we'll discuss both the rewards and challenges that these new dynamics have created for each of us.

To ensure we have enough facilitators to break into small groups, we are asking you to register for the session by clicking here. You will receive a unique Zoom link that you can use to enter the session.

We also ask that you familiarize yourself beforehand with the ground rules that govern all HMV sessions. A list of HMV ground rules can be found here.

Be prepared to share your thoughts and feelings, and remember, what is said in the room, stays in the room.

We look forward to hearing your voice.
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